
Minutes for Neighbourhood Plan Meeting Wednesday, 24th May 2017 

 

Apologies: Dave Stone, Barry Waldock, Paul Buckley, Mark Brooks 

 

1. Aapproximately 132 households attended the Open Day on 17th May and the majority had 
not been before.  It was decided, as we only had a limited number of leaflets left over from 
the Open Day,  to deliver those to the houses most affected by the proposed development 
and the leaflets were given out to those offering to deliver them.  It was decided not to 
knock on doors at this stage. 
 

2. Mary is contacting Beds/Cambs/Northants Wildlife Group which we believe is the group that 
spoke at the Whitworth Way Enquiry to inform them of the proposed development on the 
meadow. 
 
 

3. Vivien phoned an Elstow resident who was informative regarding Miss Jellis’s will and was 
advised that she did not leave the meadow to the village or state that it be left as a meadow. 
 

4. Everyone found the information that has been e-mailed to all members of the committee 
over the last few days from Graeme Coombes to be most interesting and useful. 
 
 

5. The Questionnaire – Eric is going to look at other villages’ questionnaires and previous ones 
written for the village.  He will also ask someone who has already gone through the process 
to talk to us about it.  We decided to leave this until the beginning of July and as soon as we 
have a date Vivien will book the hall and let everyone know.  It was thought that the best 
method might be to send it out with the News Letter informing residents that we will be 
collecting them. 
 

6. Meeting closed without setting the date for the next meeting. 
 
 


